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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: End Greyhound Racing ASAP

Dear Director,  
 
Greyhound racing & any racing of animals is cruel, ruthless & needs to stop now. The abuse of animals for money/entertainment is so outdated 
it's not funny. More & more people are waking up to the truth of how we've been treating animals for so long & its time to realise they are 
innocent sentient creatures just like us who should have our protection and love, instead of having to fear us.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lauren Griffiths  

  

 




